
[bookmark: _GoBack]Entergy will formally join the MISO market on Thursday December 19th. As a result, the last week for the WPP will be for the week beginning December 14th.  All IPP participants in the WPP will submit offers through the normal channels for this last week.   The participants must submit conforming offers that supply energy for the first five days of this last week only.  That is, the availability for the energy transaction in the offer must be zero for the last 48 hours of the WPP production week. Any offer submitted with energy available for any portion of this last 48 hours will be excluded from the WPP for this last production week.

